
Want to make a pie and share your story?

Join our 2nd Annual Pie Sale!!! 

Is there a pie or cake recipe you love to make? Maybe something 
passed down in your family or something that has become special 
in your own generation? We're putting together our 2nd Annual 

Pie Sale celebrating the art of regional baking traditions! 

Your donation of a pie helps us raise money for our work at the McElroy House, including 
our upcoming partnership with ARVAC and Freedom House. 

Here's How it Works: 

• Make a pie (or pies! Or cake!) of your choice and bring it to the downtown Depot the day of the 
community run/walk November 1st. You can drop your pie off anywhere between 9:00 and noon!

•
• Fill out the short information below so we can share your story with people buying the pies. You 

can emil us your responses or write them on the form below and mail it in!

Tell Us About the Pies!:
1. How did you learn to bake?
2. Where did you find the inspiration for this pie/cake?
3. What are some of your earliest memories of pies and cakes? 
4. Are you teaching the next generation these skills? If so, tell us about how you're passing this on. 

~~~

www.mcelroyhouse.wordpress.com

Who We Are:

Located in Dardanelle and serving Pope and Yell Counties, the McElroy House is a grassroots community-based 
organization working to find local solutions to local problems. Valuing our landscape and our cultural resources, we 
explore how the past informs the present, and how, by building bridges across generations and cultures, we can 
work toward a stronger and more inclusive future for Pope and Yell Counties. 

We also work to find connections and commonalities between communities in rural and urban areas and help grow 
conversations and partnerships between the two. We are closely linked with the Boiled Down Juice publication 
(boileddownjuice.com), “a gathering space for conversations at the intersection of community-based traditions and holistic, 
democratic, place-based community action.” The Boiled Down Juice is a resource site; the McElroy House an action-oriented 
organization. 

Follow us on Facebook at McElroy House: Organization for Cultural Resources and Community Action
Follow our community-based media work and join in on the conversations about placed-based traditions and community action at

www.boileddownjuice.com or on Facebook at: The Boiled Down Juice
 Contact Meredith Martin-Moats at meredithmartin_moats@yahoo.com or 479-957-0551 or Marie Williams at mwilliams65@atu.edu or 479-692-1511.
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